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One Energy Center correction

	Reporter Alex Sher would like to make the following correction regarding the article on the One Energy Center in last week's

Shelburne Free Press. The correct website is OneEnergyCenter.com, their email is OneEnergyCenter@rogers.com (note: ?re' vs ?er'

regarding the word center) and to clarify upcoming events; Crystal Hawk's event is a 2 day event, April 5th and 6th, 10:30 a.m. ? 6

p.m. Early bird registration is extended to March 21st.Yvonne Oswald's is a one day certification event, April 19th, 9:30 a.m. to 7

p.m. Early bird registration is extended to March 28th. Thank you for your understanding.
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